
OHR  Reaction  to  Global  and
Dnevni Avaz Reports

The magazine Global (29th of October) and the daily Dnevni
Avaz (30th of October) have recently run stories based on
papers  publicly  associated  with  the  Office  of  the  High
Representative.

What they have printed appears to be graphic versions of open
source reporting over the last few years.

The  High  Representative  deeply  and  genuinely  deplores  any
inconvenience or embarrassment caused by these publications. 
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